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November 12, 2020 
A Bi-Weekly Newsletter 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Covington, TN 
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Cathy Adams 
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Bonnie Wright 
Choir Director 

bwright@tipton-county.com 
 

  Justin Hanson 
Organist 

 
Kenny Summers 
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ñLeading Others to 

Christ, Learning to Be 

Disciples, Loving 

through Service.ò 

FUMC Office Hours:   
9:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.  
Monday-Friday 

 

"Little C" Church: November 8-22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Being part of the Big C church, the Kingdom of God comes with big                     

responsibilities. We live into that calling by being part of the ñLittle Cò church, or 

local church. Local church ministry, when done in a way that lives from the Big C 

churchôs goals and missions, can be an instrument God uses for the   transfor-

mation of the world. Covington FUMC has a storied tradition of being part of 

Kingdom-building work for many years. As we look to our future and consider 

how to be a vital church in a fluid culture, we need to focus on our core mission: 

Leading, Learning, and Loving.  

 

November 15 - Learning to follow Christ 

November 22 - Loving like Christ 

 

 

Please join us for Modern Worship at 8:30 AM in the 

Christian Life Center or Traditional Worship at 11:00 AM 

in the Sanctuary! 

 
 

Services can also be viewed online: 

https://www.facebook.com/FUMCCovington/live/ 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkvcv3PZJ7ACfWJRh6SAijg 

11 AM Radio Broadcast at WKBL 1250 am 
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Advent 2020: Finding Light in the Darkness  

The Big Idea 

This year has been one for the record books. 
2020 was filled with a lot of darkness, unlike 
most years we can remember.  Most of us try 
to avoid darkness, or we at least prefer light 
over darkness. Darkness can be scary. Total 
darkness ï the absence of all light ï can be 
downright unsettling. Without the ability to 
identify by sight our surroundings, we easily 
succumb to fear, and we are afraid of threats, 
both real and imagined. However, our faith 
leads us to remember, and take comfort in, 
the promise of God to be with us especially in 
the darkest times of our lives.  Emmanuel, God is with us. 
 

The Invitation 

We invite you to share a story from your experience as part of this Advent devotional 
that illustrates these treasures we find in the darker moments of life. Your story may 
just provide the hope someone who is stumbling their way through the deepest of 
nights needs to get through another day. May God bless you as you witness to your 
faith in the God who comes down to us to be Emmanuel, Godwithus. 
 

Things for Writers to Keep in Mind 

1) Editing: the staff will review each devotional that is submitted. Each devotional    
selected for inclusion in the devotional booklet will be proofread for grammar and 
punctuation. Minor editing may occur for the sake of sentence structure and ease of 
reading. Other more substantive changes suggested by the editor or the staff will 
only be made in consultation with the author. 

2) Deadlines: Please have your devotion submitted by November 15 
(mpence@covingtonfumc.com). 

3) Scripture: Choose a brief passage of scripture to be printed with your devotional. 
This passage may serve as the basis for what you write. 

4) Devotional: Write a brief devotional (250 words max.) that shares a story from your 
life experience of how a time of darkness actually opened you to encounter the 
treasures of God. It can be a 2020 story or from years past. 

5) Prayer: While not required, it is suggested that each devotional end with a brief 
prayer (23 sentences). 

6) The devotions will be complied and printed in a booklet that will be given to the 
congregation. We will also send the devotions out weekly on Mondays through 
email. We will also post the devotional daily on our Facebook page. If you do not 
wish to have your name published in the devotion, please sign it, ñAnonymous.ò 

7) If you have questions, donôt hesitate to contact Michael 
(mpence@covingtonfumc.com). 

mailto:mpence@covingtonfumc.com
mailto:mpence@covingtonfumc.com
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Youth & Young Adults 

Childrenôs Ministry  
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Tributes & Memorials  
          
In Honor of Cathy Adams 

     Operating Fund by Lois Twohig 

 

In Memory of Helen Davis 

     Chimes Maintenance Fund by Shirley Bready  

     Good Samaritan Fund by Skip and Kendy Erwin  

     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith Phelps 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Tim and Kathy Wallace    

 

In Memory of Billy Fleming 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Skip and Kendy Erwin 

     Organ Fund by the Menôs Bible Class, Covington FUMC 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Leonard and Brenda Moss 

In Memory of Zelda Judith Fogel 

     Chimes Maintenance Fund by Shirley Bready 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 

In Memory of Annette Maxwell 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Roger and Gail Ganier 

     Family Assistance Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith Phelps 

 

In Memory of Mike Morrison 

     Youth Fund by Voncile Baxter 

     Family Assistance Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 

In Memory of Jay Rivers 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith Phelps 

In Memory of Skipper and Jean Simonton 

     Operating Fund by Jackie and Lee Delashmit 

     Family Assistance Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 

 

In Memory of Jim Smith 

     Family Assistance Fund by Ray and Janice Newbill 

In Memory of Savage Turner 

     Youth Fund by Voncile Baxter 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Skip and Kendy Erwin 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith Phelps 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith 

 In Memory of Geri Wilson 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Keith Phelps 

In Memory of Kathryn Yoakum 

     Chimes Maintenance Fund by Shirley Bready 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Leonard and Brenda Moss 

     Good Samaritan Fund by Stephen and Kaye Smith   

Bread of Life Food Pantry 
 
Bread of Life Food Pantry will provide Christmas Boxes this year to 500 families throughout 
Tipton County in need of Christmas Dinners. These boxes will include everything necessary to 
prepare a delicious Christmas dinner for families of four to six persons. Hand-written notes/
messages will be included to let the recipients know this gift is given in the name of Jesus.   

 
On Monday, December 21, 2020 from 
12pm- 4pm, volunteers will be on hand 
to distribute boxes in the Christian Life 
Center parking lot of FUMC Covington.  

If you would like to volunteer with this 
project, please email Tiny Rose 
at trose@covingtontn.com.  

mailto:trose@covingtontn.com

